
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2024 

Dear ALTS Families, 

 

     Thank you to all who attended our Spring Fling. It was a great day of fun! We love 
our parent support and we want to say a special thank you to our Guild who put it all 
together. It is a huge effort with lots of late nights preparing for the day and they made it 
special. For all of you who volunteered, the day would not have gone well without you. 
Thank you so much for signing up and showing up! Your efforts did not go unnoticed. 

     

March is a busy month. We are looking forward to spring break. State testing for 
fifth and eighth grade begins the last week of March, and then we move into our full 
"testing season" in April. 

Have a safe and wonderful break! 

 

 

Jennifer Griggs 

Principal, Abraham Lincoln Traditional School 

602-896-6300 

 

 

 
 



  

 

Please do not drop off your 
student prior to 7:55 a.m. 

Your child’s safety is our 
primary concern. 

Important Numbers 

Attendance line - 602-896-6311 

Office - 602-896-6300 

Health Tech - 602-896-6310 

KidSpace - 602-896-6315 

 

 

 

March Events 

March 6 – Field day for third through fifth grade 

March 12 - PAC meeting 6:15 p.m. and Guild meeting 7:00 p.m.  

March 13 – Field day for sixth through eighth grade

March 14 – Spring picture day 

March 15 – End of third quarter 

March 18 – 22 – Spring break, no school 

  
 

 

February Students of the Month 

Aubree G. 1S 

Callee B. 1T 

Elly N. 1R 

Colton N. 2De 

Aliyah M. 2Dy 

Jonathan P. 3D 

Cheyenne L. 3D 

Milan S. 3W 

Jade R. 4O 

Kamila G. 4G 

Samantha P. 5F 

Eva P. 5D 

Sariah L. 6F 

BJ B. 6R 

Kaylee R. 7W 

Lola L. 7L 

Knoelle S. 7P 

Ariana V. 8I 

Courtney B. 8D 

Aion D. 8R 

Tatiana E. KH 

Sophia C. KL 

Brynlee B. KD 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

    Spring Concert 

Students in first grade, third grade (not 

the violin students), fifth grade (not the band 

students), and before school choir will perform on 

                             Thursday, May 2, at 5:00 p.m.  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

    Principal Griggs and ALTS students recently had the 
opportunity to present information about our school at a 
WESD Governing Board meeting.  They did an outstanding 
job.  Click on the link to see their student-produced video 
that features hundreds of ALTS Patriots. 

link to school board video 

    March Madness is coming to ALTS!  Throughout March, the Patriots will 
be competing against 32 schools in the WESD in a district wide "My Path" 
math competition.   

   The goal is to pass the highest percentage of My Path Math lessons 
successfully.  There will be individual and grade band prizes for top 
performers, and all students who successfully pass an average of two or 
more lessons a week will be put into a raffle for big prizes, including 
bicycles, books, and sports equipment.  

Look for more information coming soon, and GO PATRIOTS! 

 

 

https://youtu.be/fRVcIP0h0rE?si=Xd_KtIMFEw61iot3


  

 

 

  
 

 

From the Guild 
 

MARCH 12 - PAC meeting 6:15 p.m.  

             Guild meeting 7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria 


